

PASTOR'S CORNER

Each Sunday is a celebration. Last Lord's Day, we welcomed the opportunity to recognize our senior adults. We appreciate their dedicated service to Jesus and Lineville Baptist Church. Each is a vital part of the ministry. Also, three deacons received the Honorary Deacon designation following many years of service. Congratulations to Buddy Griffin, Ricky Burroughs, and Jim Young. Following worship, the delicious meal provided opportunity to gather around tables and share food and fellowship. A special thanks to all who planned, gave leadership, and participated.

Next Sunday will be special in its own way. Mother's Day provides a time to acknowledge some very loved people at LBC, our mothers. While some mothers are no longer alive on earth (mine included), we still have fond memories to cherish, and recall their impact on our lives. For those with living moms, I encourage you to celebrate BIG, and, if possible, worship together.

Another significant part of our Sunday celebration will be a Parent/Child Dedication. We acknowledge that children are unique gifts from God and come with great responsibility to parents and the church to create an environment for growth.

Please read and consider Judges 13 in preparation for worship.

Blessings, Brother Larry

UPCOMING EVENTS AND DATES:

MAY 12 MOTHERS DAY BABY DEDICATION

MAY 15TH 5:30 FELLOWSHIP MEAL/ FOOD PACKING

MAY 16TH 9-12 PM FOOD PANTRY DISTRIBUTION

MAY 28 6:00 PM ARC MEETING

MONTH TO DATE GIVING: General Fund

Budget \$42,000.00

Actual \$13,644.15

FIF \$235.00

YEAR TO DATE GIVING: General Fund

Budget \$210,000.00

Actual \$175,413.71

FIF \$8,065.75







TRANSPORTATION WILL NOT BE PROVIDED. YOU MUST BE DROPPED OFF AND PICKED UP BY PARENTS.

Nursery

Sunday

May 12 Larry and Debbie Upchurch May 19 Chuck and Cindy Hill May 26 Adam and Jayme Graben

Wednesday

May 8 Melanie Upchurch and Savannah Sartain May 15 Trish Benefield and Savannah Sartain May 22 Savannah Sartain and volunteer needed





NEEDED:



Empty paper towel rolls



Empty 2L bottles with lid

VOLUNTEERS!

We still need a few people to volunteer to help out with VBS.









please, join us for a

MA AL

BABY SHOWER

HONORING Destiny Taylor

Sunday, May 19 2024 2:00-4:00pm

James Memorial Baptist
Church
2125 Ewing Avenue
Gadsden, Alabama 35901

Registered at babylist.com